
 

 

 

 

Circular No: Nov/03/2024                             Date: 14-11-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 
                                                            Nursery to X 

  

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
It is to bring to your kind notice that our school will be closed on November 15, 2024, for 

Guru Nanak Jayanti. We hope this special day brings you joy, peace, and togetherness. 

 

Wishing you a blessed and joyful Gurpurab ! 
 
 

Warm regards,  

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

HOS 

 


